

# Advisory Council on Instruction Agenda

Wednesday, March 7, 2018 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.

Syphax Education Center 2110 Washington Blvd. Rooms 101, 103, and 105

## 6:30 Committee Meetings

## 7:00 Call ACI Meeting to Order

ACI Co-Chair, Tina Kuklenski-Miller

#### **Approval of the February Minutes**

ACI Co-Chair, Tina Kuklenski-Miller

## 7:05 Superintendent's Proposed Budget

Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Management Services, Leslie Peterson

## 7:45 Acceptable Use Policy

Assistant Superintendent for Teaching & Learning, Dr. Tara Nattrass

#### 8:25 Strategic Plan

Strategic Plan Co-Chair, Meredith Purple

#### 8:55 Updates:

ACI Co-Chair, Tina Kuklenski-Miller

### 9:00 Adjourn

ACI Co-Chair, Tina Kuklenski-Miller

#### **Announcements:**

Acceptable Use Policy, This is the second of two policies on this issue and will be an information item at the March 22 School Board meeting and a School Board action item on April 5.

The World Languages, Diversity & Cultures Celebration will be held on Wed, March 7 from 4:30-6:30 p.m. at the Career Center.



Budget Work Sessions on the proposed <u>FY2019 budget</u> at 7 p.m. on March 13, and at 6:30 p.m. on March 15, in Room 101A in the Education Center (1426 N. Quincy St.). A Public Hearing on the proposed FY 2019 budget is scheduled for March 22. For more information, visit <u>www.apsva.us/budget-finance/</u>.

Survey on Goals and Strategies 2018-24 Strategic Plan Available March 2-12 Please share your thoughts and ideas on potential goals and strategies for the <u>2018-24 Strategic Plan</u> that will chart the course for APS students, staff and our school division as a whole. A brief questionnaire will be available March 2-12 at www.apsva.us/engage/strategic-plan/.

Provide thoughts on considerations used for reviewing locations of neighborhood and option elementary schools: This planning initiative may result in some option schools becoming neighborhood schools, and vice versa. Review staff considerations and suggest additional ones that APS should take into account for developing school location recommendations

at <a href="https://survey.k12insight.com/survey.aspx?k=SsSRTVsYWQsPsPsP&lang=0&data">https://survey.k12insight.com/survey.aspx?k=SsSRTVsYWQsPsPsP&lang=0&data</a>=. The deadline for this questionnaire is March 9.

For more information, visit <a href="https://www.apsva.us/elementary-school-boundary-change/">www.apsva.us/elementary-school-boundary-change/</a>.